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Parkside in Historic Norcross, located at Lillian Webb Park in the heart 
of downtown, announces plans to begin construction this fall. Sales 
activity has been healthy as 5 of the 7 lots on College St have been 
reserved. Pre-construction sales prices have been set significantly 
below recent appraised values, providing built-in equity for early 
buyers. Visit our website at www.parksidenorcross.com for more 
information along with regular sales and construction updates. 
 
Parkside is a unique residential community designed to capture the 
classic architecture of the Row Houses of the 20's and 30's. Each home 
will feature a 2 car garage, 3-5 bedroom floor plans, a bonus/flex 
room, large porches, open living areas, and optional roof top terraces. 
Centered in the heart of the Norcross Historic District, Parkside is a 
short walk to all of the amenities downtown Norcross has to offer. 
 

https://www.parksidenorcross.com/

